
HB 2090 -- CAMPAIGN FINANCE

SPONSOR: Bondon

This bill requires specified persons or entities making campaign
finance independent expenditures for either candidates or ballot
measures to electronically file reports with the Missouri Ethics
Commission if they make an expenditure in excess of $5000. The
reports will be available to the public and must be filed
electronically within 48 hours of the expenditure. The commission
is granted rulemaking authority to implement the bill.

The bill has a delayed effective date of January 1, 2021.

This bill is the same as HB 602 (2019).


